
 

 

 
 
 

Wednesday 16th October 2019      
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I write to invite you to a meeting on ‘Our Journey to Excellence’, on Wednesday 13th November 
at 5.00pm, in the Top Hall. 
 
The meeting is an opportunity for me to outline our current school priorities and developments. 
 
You will hear how our school vision and areas of development underpin our whole school priorities; 
and how we will be working within the partnership to get the best opportunities and outcomes for 
the children of Bonneville Primary School. 
   
I look forward to seeing you at the meeting.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Ms A.Parker 
Lead Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 
  

 


